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March 18, 2021 
 
 
PowerGlide Chassis Valve Stem Stabilizers 
 
Regarding VIN:  
 
Dear Tiffin Motorhome Dealer,     
 

Tiffin Motorhomes will be issuing a recall on certain 2021 Phaeton Motorhomes built on PowerGlide 

chassis only.  These units will have the floor plan of 40IH or 44OH and will have been built between 

01/18/2021 and 03/11/2021.  These certain motorhomes have valve stem stabilizers that do not fit the 

wheel, which could potentially lead to a loss of tire pressure.    

This letter is to remind you that according to NHTSA regulations, new motorhomes with open safety 

recalls cannot be sold until the recall has been repaired by an authorized service center. 

Tiffin Motorhomes has a very limited supply of parts on hand to complete the recall.  Parts have been 

ordered but due to delays in shipping, they have not yet arrived. Please call the recall department at 

256-356-8661 extension 2176 to check on the availability of parts for any stock units you have that are 

sold before you are ready to deliver.   

We regret any inconvenience this action may cause, but feel certain you understand our interest in 

motor vehicle safety. 

 

Tiffin Motorhomes 

 
105 2nd Street NW 

Red Bay, Alabama 35582 
 


